
From: Roberta A <robertaanne1@gmail.com> 

Date: March 25, 2015 at 6:20:44 PM PDT 

To: <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

My name is Roberta Cade; I live in Salem. I'm concerned about 

all the carbon being released into the air by coal; I support going 

to alternative energy such as wind, solar, geothermal etc because 

the health of we the people as well as the planet itself is at risk.   

 

Thank you for listening.  
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